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PARENT  

NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Message 
 

Meadow Lane Families, 
  
              Happy New Year! I hope you spent the    
Winter Break enjoying the company of family, 
friends and good food! 
 

 It’s an exciting time to come back to school. 
Our new gym and administrative offices are now 
open for staff and students. Breakfast and lunch 
will be served from the new kitchen and in the  
multipurpose room.  Also, construction is still      
underway in some areas on campus so there will 
still be fencing in the areas that are off limits to 
staff, students and parents. Thank you for your    
patience and please help us to have a successful 
opening. 
 

 In the classrooms, staff and students will be 
focusing on mastering the standards and this 
month’s character trait: Respect.  Please see the  
attached parent flyer for ways you can support this 
important trait at home.  
 

Let’s have a great month! As always please reach 
out if you have questions or concerns.  
 

Kindly, 

 

Karen Maki 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Information 
 

Begins at 8:00 am  
Dismissal: TK/K at 1:45 pm, Minimum at 12:45 pm 
Dismissal: 1st-5th at 2:00 pm, Minimum at 1:00 pm 
 

School Holidays & Breaks 
 

1/15              Martin Luther King Holiday 

2/19-23        February Break 

4/1-5             Spring Break 

5/27              Memorial Day Holiday 

6/6            Last Day of School   
 

Please Arrive on Time to School 

If your student arrives after 8:00 am, please have 
them check in at the office for a pass to class. The 
office is able to then mark them present and  avoids 
autodialer calls stating your student is absent.  
Thank you for your cooperation, it is important to 
have accurate attendance for student safety.  If your 
child is going to be absent please call the school 
office at (530) 378-7030.   

1/9       School Resumes on Tuesday 

1/9       Parent Booster Meeting 6:00pm 

1/12    Grand Opening-Pancake Breakfast 

1/15     Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday  
  NO SCHOOL 

1/19      Coffee with The Principal, 8:00 AM 
            (Date changed from 1/12)  

1/30      100th Day of School 

 



JANUARY SCHOOL NEWS 
Monthly Character Trait 

This month’s trait is “RESPECT”.   This month we’re 

challenging students to reflect on their experiences 

and take responsibility for how they choose to 

learn and grow from these experiences . See more 

information on the attached Family Newsletter 

from Capturing Kids Hearts. The 3 steps include ac-

tivities to help families celebrate their accomplish-

ments, identify new areas to improve,  and consider 

new ways to serve others. 

 

December Activities 

December was a busy but FUN month here at 

Meadow Lane!  All of our students went to the mov-

ie theater and watched The Grinch, each student 

received a popcorn and a small drink.   Mrs. Salts-

man created a Gingerbread House in the library and 

read the book titled “Gingerbread Baby”.  Spirit 

week was so fun, everyone’s outfits were so clever 

and creative.  Students loved finding “Eagles” the 

Elf  who was visiting from the North Pole.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Booster Club “Welcome to Whoville”  

Our Parent Booster Club did 

such a fantastic job organiz-

ing and preparing for this 

event!  The  turnout was 

amazing. The selfies with 

“Mr. Grinch” was a huge hit.  

The Minute to Win It games 

were so fun and enjoyed by all.  Pizza, hot chocolate 

and a sweet treat were yummy after all the fun.  

Each class created a beautiful themed basket and 

donated it to the raffle.   Basket  themes included  

baking, reading,  arts and crafts, board games, fami-

ly fun and so many more.   The containers for each 

basket were stuffed with raffle tickets because eve-

ryone as hoping to win one.  

 

Christmas Concert TK-2nd Grades 

Meadow Lane’s Music teacher, Mr. Martinez 

worked with our students to learn Christmas songs 

and movements in preparation for this holiday con-

cert. Grades TK through 2nd performed at Ander-

son Middle School for their families.  All three con-

certs were adorable and our youngest students 

were so much fun to watch.  Thank you Mr. Mar-

tinez  for a wonderful Christmas Concert. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



JANUARY SCHOOL NEWS  
Coffee with The  Principal 

Coffee with the Principal  was 

moved to Friday, January 19th at 

8:00 am. Please join Mrs. Maki in our 

new foyer for coffee and donuts.  She 

is excited to share the “Good Things” 

happening at Meadow Lane, espe-

cially opening our new building.   

 

100th Day of School 

Tuesday, January 30th  will be our 100th Day of 

School.  Many  classrooms will celebrate this day 

in a fun and creative way.  Watch ParentSquare 

Posts from teachers for more information.   
 

Lost & Found 

We have almost two racks full of Lost & Found 

items that have been left at school, Please stop by 

the office to find your students’ lost clothing 

items. Lost & Found should be relocated  to the 

new office early next week. 

 

Attendance & Sick Students 

Student attendance plays an important role in 

your child’s academic success.  Please do your 

best to schedule appointments at the beginning or 

end of the school day to avoid missing the entire 

day.  If your child is sick  the office must be noti-

fied for it to be considered excused.   

 

Join the Parent Booster Club 

Please mark your calendar. They meet the first 

Tuesday of every month at 6:00 pm in room #4.  

They have fundraisers and events planned for he 

next few months.  They would be love to have ex-

tra help planning and executing these .  Please 

plan to attend the next meeting . 

 

Congratulations to the students listed below who 

were chosen to receive the December               

Character Award by their teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December’s  

RESPONSIBILITY 

Character Award Recipients 

Abigail Clark 

Allie Browand 

Aurora Gibson 

Bentley Johnson 

Bentley Steven 

Boyd Kirch 

Brexlee Rogers 

Connor O'Hara 

Donovan Gallegos 

Hailey Clark 

Harleigh White 

Isabella Puga 

Jack Dixon 

James Poen 

Justin Garcia 

Karalei Broome 

Kaspyn Michaels 

Katelyn Pollan 

Kylee Blackwood 

Lorenzo Lopez 

 

 

Lydia Kelley 

Lynia Soukkeo 

Makai Spangrude-Clemens 

Nevaeh Salazar 

Nicholas DePoister 

Nulie Her 

Roselynn Kesner 

Rubyanna Balderrama 

Samanatha Sherrill 

Scarlett Duckett 

Scarlett Stahle 

Scarlett Williams 

Sebastian Matthews 

Serberus Kluis 

Tavin Papstein 

Watson Lankins  

Xyla Ceaser 

 

 

 

 



      We are so excited to announce that construction of Meadow Lane’s 

new Administrative Offices and Multi-purpose Gymnasium is now 

complete! We appreciate all of our students, families, and staff’s pa-

tience as we experienced these growing pains on campus.    The new 

office, cafeteria and gymnasium opened on Tuesday, January 9th.   

     Final touches and detail work was completed during the last month. 

We enjoyed watching the construction projects progress. Office furni-

ture and cabinets were delivered mid December, assembled and ar-

ranged.  Our technology department relocated office staff phones, com-

puters,  copier, etc.  during break so the office would be ready to assist 

students, families and staff when we opened.  The first week of January 

Comer Communications installed cables throughout the building for 

WiFi service, the drop down screen in the gymnasium and many other smaller details to make sure the 

office could function.  The new building was officially turned over to Cascade Union Elementary School 

District on December  22, 2023.  The trailer that served as the construction office for 18 months was re-

moved on January  5th. It was exciting to see it drive off  leaving only our beautiful new building. 

     Our Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Celebration will be held on Friday, January 12th beginning at 

7:30 am.  The Ribbon Cutting Ceremony will be at 9:00 AM.  Parents  and community leaders are invited 

to attend a pancake breakfast, tour the new building complete with new administrative offices, bath-

rooms, nurse station, gathering foyer, gymnasium, state-of-the-art kitchen, and so much more. Please see 

the Grand Opening Event flyer for more information. 

 

Meadow Lane Elementary School 
 

          Construction Update   

          It’s Completed! 

          We’ve Moved In! 

  







 


